
 

Call for Papers 

NBU and KSE to Host the Seventh Conference for Students and Young Researchers 

24 May 2024, Kyiv, hybrid format 

Paper Submission Deadline: Wednesday, 1 May 2024 

 

The National Bank of Ukraine and Kyiv School of Economics are inviting students and 

young researchers to participate in the research conference Banking Sector and Monetary 

Policy: Future Prospects, which will be held on 24 May 2024. 

We invite students and young researchers (under 35) who are interested in research in the 

micro- and macroeconomic aspects of the banking sector and monetary policy. The topics 

may include (but are not limited to): 

 macroeconomic aspects of monetary policy in wartime and postwar recovery 

 effective regulation of the banking sector and ensuring financial stability in wartime 

 bank lending and post-war economic reconstruction 

 other topics in economics and finance.  

Conference honorary speaker:  

Professor at Lehigh University Alex Nikolsko-Rzhevskyy. 

Lecture: Charting the Future: The Crucial Role of Economic Research in Uncertain Times. 

The papers should be submitted to research@bank.gov.ua. Please indicate the title of the 

research, author information (including affiliation), and contacts. Please mention in the email 

whether you plan to attend in person or virtually. 

The deadline for submitting the papers is 1 May 2024. By 10 May 2024, all applicants will 

be informed about the Selection Committee’s decision.  

Conference participants will receive the reviews of submitted papers.  

The best papers will be recommended for publication in the journal Visnyk of the National 

Bank of Ukraine. In the case of a positive peer review, the NBU will defray all the costs, 

including the editing, translation, and publication of the article. The authors of the best works, 

as well as their academic supervisors, will have the opportunity to attend the VIII Annual 

Research Conference of the Central Banks of Ukraine and Poland Navigating the Changing 

Landscape: Central Banks in a New Normal, which will be held on June 20-21, 2024 in Kyiv 

in a hybrid format 

mailto:research@bank.gov.ua
https://journal.bank.gov.ua/
https://journal.bank.gov.ua/


 

The winners will receive certificates that will allow them to opt for a course within the master's 

programs in economics at the Kyiv School of Economics. 

Paper requirements 

The submitted paper should be original and previously unpublished. The paper should focus 

on one aspect and analyze it thoroughly. Especially welcome are papers that analyze data 

or summarize the existing knowledge on a specific topic and provide clear and relevant 

policy advice. When writing a paper, please follow the requirements. 

The working languages of the conference are Ukrainian and English (no translation). The 

language of the presentation will have no effect on the competition results. 

Contact information 

For any further information concerning the conference, please contact conference 

coordinators at research@bank.gov.ua. 

Conference academic supervisors: 

Oleksandr Fаrynа, Head of the NBU’s Research Division Oleksandr.Faryna@bank.gov.ua 

Andriy Tsapin, Deputy Head of the NBU’s Research Division Andriy.Tsapin@bank.gov.ua 

Olesia Verchenko, KSE Academic Director for Economics Education 

verchenko@kse.org.ua 

 

This conference will be held in a hybrid format.  
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